
 
 

From: Karen Horn [mailto:khorn@vlct.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:27 AM 
 
Subject: Homeless bill of rights 
 
Good morning, 
I have read the most recent draft of  H. 412, which addresses housing and 
employment discrimination against the homeless.  We have no issues with 
Draft 1.  As a result we do not need to testify. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karen Horn 
Director, Public Policy & Advocacy 
 

  
89 Main Street, Suite 4 

Montpelier, VT 05602-2948 
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